
 

Construction Update 

 October 20, 2016 
 

 

Traffic has been shifted to the new concrete throughout the project area. 
Please be prepared for a new traffic configuration.  

 

Concrete paving has shifted to the day time  

due to cold temperatures at night. 

 

400 North- Main Street to 500 West:  

 Today, crews are paving in the workzone between Main Street and 150 West.  

 Crews are lowering a gas line on the south side of 400 North between Main Street 

and 200 West. Material placement and final grading is scheduled through October 

in preparation for paving in November. 

o Business access to Bountiful Antiques, Gordon's Copyprint LC, and FiiZ 

Drinks will be maintained during this work.  

o Residents can expect an increase in noise and traffic during this time. 

o Intermittent side street closures up to two hours may occur while work 

moves through intersections.   

 Crews plan to pour concrete on the far east side of Main Street during the day 
Friday October 28. 

400 North- 500 West to I-15:  

 Beginning next Monday, October 24 crews are scheduled to remove asphalt and 

begin excavation on the south side of 400 North from I-15 to 500 West. This 

activity will be followed by materials hauling, placement, and grading in 

preparation for concrete paving in November. 

o Access will be maintained, but intermittent interruptions are likely.  

  

BUSINESSES ARE OPEN DURING CONSTRUCTION!!!  
Don't forget to support local businesses on 400 North.  

 



Project Description:  
 
The project will reconstruct the roadway in concrete for a longer pavement life and less 

future maintenance. Additionally, the project will: 

 Add new curb, gutter, and some sidewalk and driveway approaches from 500 

West to Main Street. 
 Add radar detection at the 400 North/200 West intersection to improve traffic 

flow. 

Project Impacts:  

 400 North is reduced to one lane in each direction between Main Street and I-15. 

 Motorists should be prepared for significant delays and use alternate routes when 

possible.  

 Surrounding residents and businesses can expect access restrictions, construction 

equipment and vehicles, and an increase in noise during the day and at night. 

 Pedestrians should be alert, follow posted signs, and use an alternate route when 

possible. 

 Through the duration of this project, trash pick-up days have been changed to 

every Friday between 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. for the entire corridor. To maintain trash 

removal while work continues, crews will move trash bins to the other side of the 

street every Friday morning at 8 a.m. To ensure bins are moved, residents must 
place their bins on the sidewalk by 6 p.m. the evening prior.    

  

Project Contact Information: 
This project has a dedicated public information team to work with area residents and 

stakeholders. Please feel free to contact us about this project. We are here to help! 

Updated information is available at www.udot.utah.gov/go/400north, by emailing 

400North@utah.gov, or calling the project hotline at 888-556-0232, ext 2.  
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